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Comments: I am a proud self employed citizen of the state of Alaska and would like to comment on this revision .

The latest meeting that I attended in February downtown Anchorage was a very disturbing meeting . There is no

reason why the forest plan revision needs to be revisited over a claim of what some are calling  vague language .

Why this state is being compared to other states in the union is wrong and will do nothing but be the beginning of

allowing the people of Alaska limited access to areas that we have access to . Doing so will not benefit the State

of Alaska in any way but become more of a burden on the tax payer and state funding . 

 

Thank you 

 

Don Tamke


